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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
DOCKWORKERS STRIKE AT PORT OF MONTREAL  
SHUTDOWN OF CARGO HANDLING & DOCKING SERVICES 

April 27, 2021, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

You are receiving this advisory because you may have cargo or have cargo scheduled to arrive at the Port 
of Montreal. 

Please be advised that on April 26, 2021, the Port of Montreal announced that a general strike by CUPE 
Local 375 dockworkers has resulted in a complete shutdown of cargo handling and docking services 
normally provided at Port of Montreal terminals. The strike began on Monday morning and continues 
today. Canadian legislators are meeting today to discuss emergency actions to end the strike. 

The following services and terminals are impacted: 

 Cast 
 Maisonneuve 
 Racine 
 Viau 
 Logistec terminal in Montreal and Contrecoeur (dry bulk) 
 CanEst 
 Lantic Sugar 

For more information, please see this article from CBCNews: Ottawa tables legislation to send striking 
Port of Montreal workers back on the job 

We are monitoring the situation and will communicate directly with any impacted APLL customers.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL 
Logistics office. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.port-montreal.com/en/goods/notices-goods/negociations-en
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/montreal/back-to-work-legislation-port-strike-1.6003547
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/montreal/back-to-work-legislation-port-strike-1.6003547

